Jeanann Dawson

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:26 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: RE: Bres2206-0071/ 199 Castlebay

Hey JD.... per site plan, pool will be located outside of 100 yr floodplain, so all good and nothing further need from me on permits.

Thanks for checking!

~jay

Jay Sikes, CFM

Assistant Development Services Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)

www.harnett.org/planning

From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:01 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: Bres2206-0071/ 199 Castlebay

Good Morning,
| started this file for a pool in Carolina Lakes, | just want to make sure site plan is good and they do not need flood elevation certificate.

Jeanann Dawson
Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services



